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CORRESPONDENCE 
12/10/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13329-2020 

From: 
Sent: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 11 :32 AM 

To: Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: Proposed Lake Yale Utilities Rate Increases 

Qooit tlt)ornin9: 

1'JleAse plAce this emAil in .Z,ocket #10100169. 

71,Anks . 

.J1ett!f ~'elnnrl e-xecutive c7Jssistnnt to 

Commissioner c7Jrt (;rnhnm 
._/loridn public ..Service Commission 

J,/elnnd@psc.stnte.fl.us 

(S;O) 4n-60J4 

From: Terry Sharkey [mailto:sharkeyd@charter.net] 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 9:17 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham 
Subject: Proposed Lake Yale Utilities Rate Increases 

We consider the requested rate increases to be completely out of line. The level and quality of services that 
L YU provides to our community does not warrant any increase and certainly not the one that L YU is asking for. 
The Commission should know that we are buying bottled water as we will not drink out of the tap in our homes. 
Please turn down the rate increases that L YU is asking for. Thank you for your consideration. 
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Donna and Terry Sharkey 11824 Sussex Hill Way, Leesburg FL 34 788 
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